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From: Matt Wallander

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 5:06 PM
To: Deborah Neuser

Subject: ' Parking Issue for Public Safety Committee
Attachments: SDC15083.JPG; SDC15084.JPG; Site jpg
Deb,

" I received a phone call from a citizen who is staying with his elderly mother at 619 N 4™ Street in Manitowoc. The
citizen, Tom Fricke (920) 370-7418, would like a parking issue addressed that occurs between his driveway and the
driveway to the north, at 623 N 4™ Street. The area between the two driveways is only 15 feet. With the ordinance
stating that vehicles must be at least four feet from the driveway, that leaves only seven feet for a vehicie to

park. Despite this, vehicles continue parking and blocking the driveways for 619 and 623 N 4™ Street. Due to this
distance, the Police Department is asking that a “No Parking Between Driveways” sign be placed on the telephone pole
that is in the terrace at this location. See attached photos for additional information and an example of what a violator
would look like at this location.

Sincerely,

Lt. Matt Woltunder

Shift Commander

2nd Shift 2:30pm to 10:45pm
Manitowoc Police Department
910 Jay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220
mwallander@manitowoc.org
Phone: (920) 686-6551

Fax: (920) 686-6591

"The mission of the Manitowoc Police Department is to work cooperatively with the community to prevent crime, maintain
order and provide a safe environment for everyone.”

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally
privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521, It is solely for
the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception,
review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose
the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the
communication. Thank you.
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